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Ron Lee; Lynn Chandier

Cooling Tower Project - Potential Red Cedar Construction Encroachment

We are in agreement that there exists the possibility of construction activity near the native red cedar focated northwest of
the construction site. The Town of Addison recommends that the cedar be preserved; however, it is agreed that root
system damage, and possibly, complete removal may be necessary. If so, there will be no tree mitigation required.

Thank you.

Slade Strickdand

Director of Parks and Recreation
Town of Addison, Texas
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